Freedom of Information Act 2000 – new food businesses
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information.
You asked:
Please provide me with details of all the food businesses that have been newly registered with the Council under Regulation (EC) No 852/2004 between the 1st February and 30th June 2019.
 
Can you please return the information into an excel spreadsheet with columns as follows:
 
-Trading Name of Business
-Full Address of Establishment
-Postcode of Business
-Please indicate the "Type of Food Activity" that the business is registered for
-Business email address as registered
Answer:


Please find relevant information in the attached file.
Please note that:
· Postcodes are not stored on our database as a separate field. They cannot easily be added as a separate column and are included with the address.
· Business emails have been withheld from disclosure.  Not all businesses have an identifiable ‘business email’ and many are personal emails provided for our contact needs.

The Council considers that exemptions contained at Section 40(2) and the first condition of (3) of the Act- Personal Information applies, where disclosure under the Act would breach Data Protection principles by reason of the disclosure to the wider world of information that could identify their owners.  Specifically, disclosure would breach the first and second principles, those of fair, lawful and transparent processing, and those of processing for specified, legitimate and explicit purposes respectively.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 


